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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that one of our teachers, Neil Ramsay, has recently been 

successful at interview and will soon begin a seconded role at Gleniffer High School as a 

Transition Teacher for the Gleniffer Cluster. Neil will take up this role on a temporary basis 

until at least the end of March if not until the end of this school session. He will continue to 

work with our Primary 7/6 children until the October break and will be instrumental in 

ensuring a smooth transition for his pupils.  

I am absolutely delighted for Neil and his success reflects his hard work at Bushes and is 

thoroughly deserved. He will be fantastic in this new role and the Primary 7 children will 

continue to work with him in his new role in terms 3 and 4. He will be greatly missed by 

pupils, parents, and staff alike, but I am sure you will join me in wishing him every success in 

his new role.  

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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